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Mepani, Anjana

From: Paul Jackman <pauljackman@funflicks.com>
Sent: Tuesday, November 27, 2018 11:54 AM
To: Mogensen, Andrew; Mepani, Anjana
Subject: Support for the 899 Alvarado Project

Hi Andrew and Anjana, 
 
I am a small business owner in San Leandro and also part of the board for Downtown San Leandro Association. 
I have attended several of the presentation on the possible new housing at 899 Alvarado and have spoken with 
the project manager about the project. 
 
My business takes me to many similar developments around the Bay Area,  I am impressed at the attention to 
detail and the care they are taking in trying to be part of an existing community.  
 
With the additional people this project will bring downtown, I believe it will help the area continue to flourish. 
 
Thanks 
Paul  

 
e pauljackman@funflicks.com | w funflicks.com | p  844-556-6843 

         
 



1

Mepani, Anjana

From: Xuan Phan <xttphan@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, December 12, 2018 4:15 PM
To: Mepani, Anjana
Subject: Support for 899 Alvarado

Hi Anjana, 
 
I am contacting you to put in my support for this project: https://899alvarado.com. I have been a homeowner 
and resident in downtown San Leandro for 3 years and it has changed a lot since I moved here. I believe that the 
899  Alvarado Project will only add value to the San Leandro community with the street improvements planned 
as well as the park and open space. Please feel free to reach out if you have any questions. I look forward to 
seeing this project come together! 
 
Best, 
Xuan Nguyen 
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Mepani, Anjana

From: eric kawakita <eskawakita@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, December 12, 2018 4:40 PM
To: Mogensen, Andrew; _Council; Mepani, Anjana
Subject: Support and comments for San Leandro proposed developments

Hello Andrew and Anjana, 
 
I am contacting you to put in my support and comments regarding several projects per the San Leandro 
development update dated november 13, 2018 
(https://www.sanleandro.org/civicax/filebank/blobdload.aspx?BlobID=29349) 
 
I'd like to put my complete support in for the following project proposals: 
 
-Sansome Pacific 
-Town hall Square.  side note: the slide for this project seemed to be missing. only a mention of it was shown on 
page 9.  I hope this project is still on track. 
-The Alvarado Apartments 
 
I'd also like to comment on the Galvan Apartments, as I feel that there should be retail space required on the 
ground floor of the complex.  The complex is directly across the street from retail, and it would make sense to 
me to fill that part of the street with retail on both sides. 
 
Thank you very much for listening, 
 
Eric Kawakita 


